
Monday 22nd February 2021

• When it comes to your turn 

for the Covid Vaccination

• It is important that you have 

the vaccination

• When we’re all vaccinated 

everyone will be safer



• When it’s your turn you will 

get a letter, phone call, or 

text from the doctor

• Try to arrive 5 minutes 

before your appointment 

time

• There will be a nurse to help 

you if you are worried or 

unsure about anything



• People who do not like 

needles

• Call NHS 111 or your doctor  

• We’re here to help you



2 metres

Social Distance

• After your vaccination carry 

on wearing your mask

• And keep a social distance  

• Let’s keep safe and kick out 

Covid


